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July 8, 2009

Gwendolyn L. Stearns Foundation
c/o Wells Fargo Bank, N.A.
PO Drawer 1040
Rapid City SD 57709-1040
Re: Gwendolyn L. Stearns Foundation

Dear Stearns Foundation Committee:

The Rapid City Beautification met last month and again unanimously voted to submit this
requested application. The Grant is enclosed herewith.

We also wish to confirm that our organization is in full compliance with the Internal revenue
Service since we are a committee serving within the confines of the City of Rapid City under
the City Council.

The enclosed application will be placed before the City Council for final approval on this date.
Should any changes be made to the same, we will certainly keep your committee informed.

To this end, this letter is to inform you that we are definitely submitting a grant request.
Our “official grant” is enclosed herewith.

Sincerely yours,

Jim L. White, Chairman

Rapid City Beautification Committee

CC: Committee/Growth & Development
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